Rep. Mike Freiberg
Chair
House Elections Committee

January 5, 2023

Dear Chair Freiberg:

We strongly support H.F. 110 offered by Rep. Kraft that would preregister 16- and 17-year-olds to vote. We need to encourage young people to be involved in democracy and this is an excellent way to that goal.

We hope that you and your committee will support this effort on January 11.

George and Julie Beck
St. Louis Park, MN.
